
Minutes of the Loppergarth Playground & Community Group 
 

8th March 2018  at The Wellington Inn, Loppergarth 

 
 
 
Present:  Lynne, Angie, Joe & Julia 
 
Apologies:  Julie, Ang & Anne 
 
Minutes from the last meeting:  Taken as a true and accurate record. 
 
 
Actions from the last meeting: 
 
Telephone box light still to be fixed - It was decided that a solar light should be purchased and the 
Parish Council be advised to have the electricity in the phone box cut off so as not to waste PC 
funds. 
 
Finance:    
 
No change 
  
 
Maintenance:  
 
Richard Scott has kindly cut the grass in the playground and strimmed around the edges. 
 
 
Fundraising: 
 
It was agreed that the 'Party in the Park' take place on Sunday 15th July, 2-4pm.  Plastic Ducks to be 
purchased for a duck race on the beck. Welly wanging, Tombola, Cake stall etc., to be organised. 
Discuss at next meeting. 
 
 
Any Other Business:   
 
Lynne and Angela to take photos of the refurbished Memorial Hall to advertise the new facilities on 
Face Book etc. 
 
Lynne suggested that we plant more flowers in the Playground, a request to be put out on Seek and 
Sell sites for unwanted (or cheap) tubs and planters.  It was also decided to plant some bulbs and 
spread wild flower seeds on the top tier of the playground near the wall. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date for next meeting:   12th June 2018                                         Meeting closed at:  8.10pm 


